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Dear Parents/Carers,

Following on from the SeeSaw information event, we would like to invite you to start using the

SeeSaw app from Monday 20th February.

All children will be set up with a login and invitation code for parents/carers which will be sent home

before the half term, so please make sure you check your child’s book bag.

SeeSaw will allow us to send pictures and videos of your children’s work home digitally and we can’t

wait for you to see all the amazing things they do whilst at school. A lot of the children work together

collaboratively to complete different activities and therefore may be visible in other children’s

pictures. With this in mind, we ask you to never share any of the images sent to you via SeeSaw on

social media etc. If parents are found to be sharing any images, then we will have to remove your

access from the app, as we take safeguarding at Kings Academy College Park very seriously. We thank

you for your cooperation with this.

If you do not wish for your child to be in photos with any other children or have any further queries,

then please let your class teacher know.

We look forward to sending you your invites in the near future and hope you enjoy SeeSaw just as

much as we do.

Many thanks,

The Year R Team
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